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Welcome to the new LPBC Advisory Board Member 

 

 

  

On 10th June 2015, John Parkhouse joined the LPBC Advisory Board. We 

welcome Mr.Parkhouse´s contribution and are looking forward to future 

collaboration. As of 1st July 2015, Mr. Parkhouse succeeds Mr. Didier 

Mouget as Managing Partner of PwC Luxembourg, an organisation of 

2500 employees. We alsö take the opportunity to thank Mr. Mouget very 

much for his support to LPBC over the last two years. Nota bene: Mr. 

Mouget was our very first Advisory Board Member!  

The LPBC Advisory Board consists of six accomplished professionals from 

various sectors, led by the Advisory Board President Ms.Frauke Carole 

Oddone, Partner at KPMG. More information about the Advisory Board is 

available on the LPBC website.    
 

   

Upcoming Events 

 

 

Entrepreneurial Women Project – 2nd edition!  

 

 

After the successful first edition of the Luxembourg Poland Business Club’s Entrepreneurial Women project in 

autumn 2014, we are happy to announce its’ second edition will start in October 2015. As before, the project´s 

aim is to activate women living in the Greater Region who want to establish a businesses in Luxembourg by 

providing training in how to launch a start-up. The Entrepreneurial Women 2015 project will target women with a 

business idea interested in setting up a start-up in Luxembourg, but with no or only basic knowledge in running 

their own business. 

If you would like to take part in the initiative as a sponsor, trainer or you would like share your story of 

entrepreneurship we would welcome hearing from you. More... 

http://lpbc.lu/about-us/board-team/
http://lpbc.lu/entrepreneurial-women-project-2015/
http://lpbc.lu/entrepreneurial-women-project-2015/


 

 
Clean Technology Conference on 29th September 2015  

 

 

The LPBC will join forces with Deloitte and the Polish Embassy in Luxembourg to enrich the debate about the 

opportunities of the growing clean technology sector in Luxembourg.  

Date: 29th September 2015 

Time: 5.00 p.m. to 7.30 p.m. 

Location: Deloitte, 560, rue de Neudorf, L-2220 Luxembourg 

Please mark this date in your diary. More information about the event will be published soon. 
 

 
25th Economic Forum, Poland, Krynica Zdroj, 8-10 September 2015 

 

 

Towards a Resilient Europe. Strategies for the Future 

The LPBC Board Members will be attending this event in Poland. We invite you to join the Luxembourg 

delegation! Please contact us if you are planning to go or would like to receive more information about it. More... 
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Website 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

http://lpbc.lu/25th-economic-forum-krynica-zdroj-8-10-september-2015/
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/Luxembourg-Poland-Business-Club-4674071/about
http://lpbc.lu/
http://lpbc.lu/clean-technologies-conference/
http://lpbc.lu/clean-technologies-conference/
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/Luxembourg-Poland-Business-Club-4674071/about
http://lpbc.lu/
http://lpbc.lu/wp-content/uploads/2015/04/LPBC_Booklet-01_2015_v6.5.compressed1.pdf
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